Dear Parents/Guardians

This year we have started using the "Multiples Marathon" challenge to
promote our times tables learning across school.

In order to share with you your child's progress through the levels, we have
created a board game style chart which will be stuck in your child's
homework book. Your child will then record on this every time they move
up a level.

All pupils are expected to be practising their times tables daily as part of
their homework. We hope that this record will help to share with you which
multiplication or division facts your child is currently learning.

Within the challenge the different levels are named:

o "Straight" - straight forward multiplication facts for that times table
(e.g. 3x4)
"Shuffle" - mixed multiplication facts from the times tables your child has
learnt so far
"MIX" - mixed multiplication and division facts from the times tables your child
has learnt so far

The children will be receiving certificates every time they complete a "MIX"
level so encourage them to aim high!

Thank you as always for your continued support.

Mrs Colledge
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